
 
THE LOCAL CHOICE E-NEWS  
 

 
Department of Human Resource Management 
Office of Health Benefits 
 
February 22, 2024 
 
This webinar invitation is being sent to select core users of Centralized and Decentralized 
localities that participate in The Local Choice (TLC) health benefits program.   
 
 

 

What: 
The Local Choice (TLC) Cardinal Datasheet Entry Forum 
  
Why: 
The Cardinal team, along with the OHB and TLC Support Team, will be unveiling some exciting 
updates to TLC Datasheets, come see what is new for the certification process for this upcoming 
plan year. 

  
Who: 
Locality Benefits support professionals who have TLC Datasheet access to Cardinal HCM. 
  
When: 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  
  
Webex Event Instructions:  
Cardinal utilizes Webex for webinars.  Instructions for registering and joining the virtual meeting are 
below:  

It is important to join the meeting at least 5 minutes before the start time to register, download a 
file, set up your computer, and confirm audio is functioning correctly.  

2.     To register, click on this link: Webex Event Registration Link. You may register in advance 
of the webinar date.    

 After registering, a “Registration Confirmed” window displays.  If you are registering on the same 
day as the webinar, click the Join Now button.  All registered users will receive a confirmation 
email with the Webex Event information and the password.   

When you join a Webex Event for the first time, a window will appear asking you to open or run an 
executable (.EXE) file.  Click Run.  When complete, click Join Now to enter the webinar.  

Your host will provide additional guidance before beginning the presentation.  

Please email the Cardinal team at ProjectCardinal@doa.virginia.gov with any questions.  
  

https://covaconf.webex.com/weblink/register/r02b59d639edd9a524b616b6e95d22dfb
mailto:ProjectCardinal@doa.virginia.gov


  
 
Regards, 
 
The Cardinal Team 
 
Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice 
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 


